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Offentligt

To :Mr. Joao Barroso SOARES
President of the OSCE PA

CC  :Heads of all OSCE PA Delegations

Dear Mr. President,

Dear Colleagues,

I would like to thank you for your close and kind attention devoted to myself
during the 02.07.2009 elections in the capital city of Latvia, Vilnius.

I have full confidence in human rights, demacracy and a more independent world
that are the common points of humanity which will be reached in a body . A
Prominent Turkish Poet and Philosopher Mevlana wrote almost thousands years ago:

“"People not speaking the same language, but sharing the same emotions can get
along well with each other”.

Qur collective aspiration is the establishment of fundamental human rights,
democracy and a more independent world. Those are our shared experiences and
emotions driven out of our common grief that we don’t want to be reiterated any
more in a world where the history of humanity has been full of pain and sorrow. I
believe firmly that same feelings will unite us over the same language.

Availing the opportunity, I would like to extend you my best wishes and, with these
sentiments, hope to see you in the very near future.

Best regards,

Canan KALSIN

Member of Turkish Delegation to OSCE PA
Vice-Chair of Political Affairs and Security
Committee of OSCE PA



